Our community was saddened by the passing of Ruth Tastad on Sept.26th. Our sincere sympathy to Pete and family. The funeral service was held on Sept. 28th. with Pastor Ken Wilsdon officiating. Rev. Angus McGillivray gave a tribute and Helen Njaa sang the beautiful song, "I Have A Friend". May God bless her memory.

LOREBURN
KERNEY 644-2026 & E. AADLAND 644-4707

œ

Condolences

Sincere sympathy is extended to the family and friends of Ruth Tastad who passed away in Outlook Hospital on Sunday, August 26th. The funeral was held from Skudesnes Church on Tuesday.

CARDS OF THANKS

The family of the late Ruth Tastad wish to thank their many relatives and friends for the many expressions of comfort and support, for gifts of food, for visits and for your prayers. Special thanks to Pastor Ken Wilsdon, the nurses and staff of Outlook Union Hospital, Drs. Haug, Baxter and Horlick, the pallbearers and ushers, Mrs. Doris Akre, Mrs. Helen Njaa. Thanks to the ELW of Skudesnes Lutheran for serving lunch and to the ladies who assisted with the supper at the Senior's Centre. May God bless you all. — Peder Tastad, Kathleen, Richard, Garth and families.